Smoking In Public Places

Government asked to accept British Medical Association advice - STOP Smoking

Ahead of Tuesday`s second reading of the Health Bill the Bingo Association has called for Government to accept the advice of the BMA, respond to majority public and business opinion and do the right thing, and implement a total ban on smoking in public places.  

For further details please see the latest press release.

